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Lawyer Monthly: 
Patenting Autonomous 
Driving

Lawyer Monthly has published an article by partner Christof Höhne on the race to patent 

technology related to the future development of autonomous cars.

The article appears in the May 2018 edition of the printed magazine and is also available 

online.
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https://www.lawyer-monthly.com/2018/04/the-race-is-on-patenting-autonomous-driving/
https://eip.com/e/uaccve

